
March 10,2006 

Paul Little, Council Member 
District 2 
City of Pasadena 
100 N. Garfield Ave. 
P. 0. Box 7115 
Pasadena, CA 9 1 109-72 15 

Dear Paul: 

It is with deep regret that I am resigmg fkom the City of Pasadena Human 
Relations Commission. 

It has been a great experience and I thoroughly enjoyed it. Thank you for 
appointing me to the position. The commission is a good one with fine people 
and ably chaired by Stephen Macala. 

The reason for my resignation is twofold. For one thing, I have come out of 
retirement (again) and have accepted the position of Associate Pastor, First 
United Methodist Church, Burbank, and it is W g  a considerable amount of 
time. The second, and more compelling reason, is the health of my youngest 
daughter and her husband. Patricia has Parkinson's and her husband is now 
having some very serious health problems, including a stroke. They have a 4 
year old adopted daughter. We need to spend a great deal of time with them in 
the future. 

Again, Paul, thank you for the kindness you and the entire city council have shown 
me by allowing me to sene on the Human Relations Commission 

Inman Moore, 1 270 Cordova # 1 7, Pasadena, CA 9 1 1 06 


